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8th November 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As you are aware Ely College is part of Meridian Trust who are organising an Outward Bound Course to 
Aberdovey in Wales in the week of 12th - 16th February 2024.  This is the second trip we have run as a Trust 
and last year's was a huge success.  We do hope your child will join us on the next one!     
 
The Outward Bound Trust is an educational charity that uses the outdoors to provide life-changing 
educational courses and unique experiences for young people.  The Outward Bound Trust was founded in 
1941 and are the original provider of outdoor education, with an unrivalled safety record.  Their mission is to 
inspire young people to believe they can achieve more than they ever thought possible.  We are particularly 
keen that your child is given the opportunity to experience safely adventuring in this way. 
  
This adventure will consist of students from across 15 Meridian Trust secondary schools including 3 special 
schools.  There will be 144 students in total with, not only well-qualified and experienced staff from schools, 
but also the extremely well-qualified staff from the Aberdovey Outward Bound Centre.   
 
The trip will be fully inclusive of food, accommodation, bedlinen, outdoor kit, safety equipment and 
insurance.  They will be taken care of at all stages of this wonderful adventure.  You will only be requested to 
pay a deposit of £20 for any equipment lost during your child’s stay at Aberdovey.  These monies will be 
refunded if no piece of equipment is lost. 
   
We, at Ely College, believe that young people should experience ‘learning outside the classroom’.  The results 
of taking our students into a different environment and encouraging them to work well as a team, build self-
confidence and take personal responsibility are outstanding.  The difference back in the classroom, and at 
home, is often remarkable.  
 
We really do hope that you will agree and support your child in taking part in this exciting trip.  If you want to 
find out more about the types of activities your child will be taking part in, please click on this link: 
Recruitment toolkit (outwardbound.org.uk)  You can also visit Outward Bound’s website: 
www.outwardbound.org.uk to learn more about their work and to access useful information before the 
course. 
 
Please be aware that there are a limited number of places available and that these places will be allocated 
via a lottery.  At this stage we would be grateful if you could express your interest in your child taking part in 
this trip by Friday 10th November.  Please contact me at: MGrezio@elycollege.co.uk  
 
If you have any further queries, please get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Max Grezio  
Assistant Principal  
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